M Gma" Bridgeville TownHall <townofbridgeville@gmail.com>

Request for variance: Robert Parnell

Shelley Boyd <sboyd77@comcast.net> Mon, Jan 20, 2025 at 8:21 PM
To: Bridgeville TownHall <townofbridgeville@gmail.com>

I would also like to add, that | had a scheduled showing on 1/17/24 for my home. The clients rode by the house that
morning, saw the “pit” in the back yard, and cancelled the showing. Told the realtor they were no longer interested due to
Mr. Parnell’s project. Another sale lost. It is imperative to the surrounding properties that he be held accountable to
construct the buffer. It is adversely affecting the property value.

Shelley Boyd
2 EIm Street
Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 10, 2025, at 4:19 PM, Bridgeville TownHall <townofbridgeville@gmail.com> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]
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